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I am deeply concerned about Mr Pyne’s bill, the Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to
 Choose) Amendment Bill 2016.      This Bill:

.         Would allow unborn children to be KILLED right up to the moment of birth;

·         Ignores the serious physical and psychological effects of abortion on women;

·         Could coerce doctors, nurses and health workers into performing a barbaric
 procedure against their consciences;

·         Dismisses overwhelming community opposition to changing the law; and

·         Fails to address the desperate plight of women who tragically see abortion as a
 solution.

I strongly urge parliament to reject this Bill, and protect the unborn child's right to life.

Regards

Lenore Hayward
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